
 
 
 
9.9.20 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Well that was better wasn’t it! Thank you to each and every one of you for playing your part. 
 
As some of you will have heard me saying this morning I would really like all parents/carers to wear a 
face covering when they come on to the playground. It just feels to me that this is a sensible precaution 
now that cases seem to be on the rise. Thank you in advance for your help with this.  
 
Finally, there seems to be a little bit of confusion about P.E. days for the different classes. The teachers 
in Year 1 and Year 2 will be sending out a newsletter on Friday which will give you all the details that you 
need but they will NOT need to come in in their P.E. kit at all this week. The children in Year 3 and Year 4 
need to be in their P.E. kits on a Tuesday and a Thursday starting from tomorrow. The Year 5 and Year 6 
children all need to be in their P.E. kits on a Wednesday. Mr Burnell and Mr Snowden’s classes also need 
to wear theirs on Friday and Mrs Walton’s on a Monday. Hopefully that all makes sense. 
 
Thank you for being the best school community in York. 
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